
 

 

NOTICE 

Rottnest Island Authority and Hamersley Iron Pty Ltd  
AMENDMENT TO WATER OPERATING LICENCES 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority has approved an amendment to the water operating 
licences of Rottnest Island Authority and Hamersley Iron Pty Ltd.  The amendment removes 
the three month timeframe requiring licensees to enter into a Memorandum of 
Understanding with the Department of Health.  

The licence amendments are effective from 25 August 2010 under section 31 of the Water 
Services Licensing Act 1995.  

Copies of the amended operating licences and Decision

For further information contact: 

 of the amendment can be obtained 
from the Authority’s website. 

 

General Enquiries 
Mr Phil D’Costa  
Assistant Director, Licensing  
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 

 

 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 

26 August 2010 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8773/2/20100826%20D49963%20Decision%20on%20Amendment%20to%20RIA%20OL%20No%2010%20and%20HI%20OL%20No%2033.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/2/425/51/water_licensing__licence_holders.pm
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